
Dear Parent / Carer,

The Hubb Foundation are pleased to announce that they will again be 
 coordinating a whole host of FREE holiday activities across Stoke-on-Trent 
 throughout the Summer Holidays, which will offer your child the opportunity to
get active and have lots of fun.
 
Funded by the Department for Education and in partnership with Stoke-on-
Trent City Council, the Holiday Activity & Food Programme (#HAF2023) offers
your child an opportunity to get involved in a whole host of activities for FREE.  The
programme is open to school aged children and young people (4*-16 years old)
who are Free School Meal eligible. 
(*current reception age- academic year 22/23)

Sessions will vary with what's on offer, but will provide a host of activities such as
sports, arts & crafts, and nutritional workshops plus more!!. In addition, each child
who attends will be provided with a meal.
Families are also welcome** to attend at a number of community based
sessions.  
(**subject to venue)
To find out further information about what's on offer or to book a place with one
of our delivery providers, please visit the Hubb Foundation’s website at: 
www.thehubbfoundation.com/what-s-on 

Kind Regards, 
The HUBB Foundation 

Join us for activities, fun and food at our
holiday sessions this Summer. 


 #HAF2023

https://www.thehubbfoundation.com/what-s-on


as part of the HAF programme 2023, to access a host of FREE
community activiites, available to book across Stoke-on-Trent

during the Summer School Holidays 2023 

 The HUbb Foundation 
invites you  

To find out more about our FREE community
sessions scan the QR Code#HAF2023

 Ran by a range of brilliant partners, the sessions will include a variety
of activites such as  

 Multi-sports, Games, Arts and Crafts  
plus a host of Enrichment* experiences (climbing walls, DJ workshops,

cookery sessions)
 *subject to availability


